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From: Wayne Hedberg
To: Carl Johnston; Dale Harber; Ranvir Singh; Stan_Perkes@blm.gov; Steve Falk;
Steve_Rigby@blm.gov
Date: 113012007 5:39:19 PM
Subject: 2nd version of Draft Revised timeline - Bear Canyon Lease Addition

Alt,
Per my commitment during this morning's 11:00 am conference call, I 've made the suggested changes to
the timeline that we discussed during the call. Please look over this updated version once again and
provide any necessary feedback or suggested changes that I may have missed.

It was my understanding that the FS was going to double check with Alice about the possible issuance of
a conditional consent letter, and discuss the time required to implement the final decision following the
appeal period (i.e., 15 business days) with their NEPA person.
We also discussed the need to arrange a time to discuss the timeline changes with Co-Op very soon.
Would tomorrow morning around 10:00 or 11:00 am work out for a call, or would sometime on Thursday
be better? Please advise so I can make arrangements with Co-Op.

Thanks again for everyone's time and input today.
Wayne

P.S. - you may need to print out the new timeline on legal sized paper.

CC: Alice Carlton; james kohler; Joe Helfrich; Mary Ann Wright
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